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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Trent University’s Jack Matthews Lecture to Feature Canoe Legend Bill Mason

Award Winning Author Nicolas Dickner to Speak at Canadian Canoe Museum

Friday, January 21, 2011, Peterborough

Free and open to the public, the 2011 Jack Matthews Fellowship Lecture “Writing with a Paddle” by Nicolas Dickner, will be at the Canadian Canoe Museum on Wednesday, January 26 at 7:00 p.m., followed by a book signing.
Canadian author Nicholas Dickner was chosen as the Jack Matthews Fellow because his writing represents some of the values Jack Matthews held dear, according to Dr. Michael Allcott of Trent University.  “Jack had a vision of Canada as a land of global citizens who are deeply connected to the land.  His spirit of adventure and belief in the value of learning continues to inform the institutions he helped to establish in our region”.  
The third annual Jack Matthews lecture, presented by Trent University in cooperation with The Canadian Canoe Museum and Lakefield College School, will reflect on the canoe as a part of Canadian identity and the impact of writer Bill Mason’s books on Mr. Dickner’s thinking about that identity.
“Much has been told about the influence of Bill Mason on canoeing and environmentalism” Mr. Dickner says, “But could his influence reach other audiences? Could his legendary Chestnut Prospector be considered a mere (but potent) metaphor?” 
Nicolas Dickner was born in Rivière-du-Loup, Québec, in 1972 and travelled extensively in Europe and Latin America before settling in Montréal. His first novel, Nikolski, won five awards in Québec and France, and was the winner of Canada Reads 2010. He is currently a literary columnist for the weekly magazine Voir and is working on his third novel.
“Nikolski” was the surprise winner of Canada Reads 2010 because it is a rare example of a Francophone Canadian book that reaches a broad English audience as well. Depicting the lives of three young Canadians, the book, according to Allcott, “maps those lives across the vast and wayward geography of Canada, the Arctic, the Carribean, and the world. A generation like no other, their paths cross as pirates, lovers, nomads and wayfarers on the waters and shores of urban and ex-urban Canadian landscapes”. 
Created in 2008, the Jack Matthews Fellowship honours the founding leadership

contributions of the late Mr. Jack Matthews to Trent University, Lakefield College School, and The Canadian Canoe Museum. A visionary international educator, Mr. Matthews founded the Trent International Program (TIP) at Trent University, was a former headmaster of Lakefield College School and the founding director of Pearson United World College of the Pacific in Victoria, BC. He also played a key role in the founding of The Canadian Canoe Museum.
This event is free and open to the public. Visit trentu.ca/jackmatthews
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For more information, please contact: Michael Allcott, director, Trent International Program, 705-748-1011 ext 1280, michaelallcott@trentu.ca
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